

Sports Council Minutes

7th December 2017

17:30 to 19:30 hours

Room: Group Study Room 1



	Agenda item	Action
1.	Welcome <u>In Attendance</u> Robbie Stewart (RS), Neil Alexander (NA), Fiona Brambley (FB), Michael Docherty (MD), Clara Kolb (CK), Sophie Porter (SPo), Chris Daisley. Clerk - Gordon McTweed (GM)	Chair
2.	Apologies Sophie Paton, Emily Irvine	Clerk
3.	Approval of previous minutes Previous minutes approved.	N/A
5.	Item 5 was brought forward on the agenda. Affiliations Vote on Cricket club affiliation and funding. £500 funding awarded. Vote For 5, Against 0, Abstentions 0	Clerk
4.	Matters to discuss: <i>17:50 Clara Kolb arrives</i> g) Revised Transport Policy for approval Vote For 6, Against 0, Abstentions 0	Clerk

	<p>b) Focus Sports Update – Clerk updated the group</p> <p>NA – involvement of rugby club funds possible MD – Would post holder be from rugby background? No RS – Longer term it could be developed further.</p> <p>Vote: Approval to proceed with the budget and recruitment of staff</p> <p>For 6, Against 0, Abstentions 0</p> <p>e) Brand Guidelines</p> <p>The group discussed the guidelines.</p> <p>Approval of new brand guidelines.</p> <p>Vote For 6, Against 0, Abstentions 0</p> <p>j) Mascot Outfit</p> <p>Ongoing</p> <p><i>6:30pm Sophie Porter arrived</i></p> <p>c) Clothing Supplier</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Clerk explained complexity of supplier services and the need to decide whether to continue or not. <p><i>6:32pm Neil Alexander Left</i></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - RS quality of brand is not well known. - Debate around the services required and systems. - The brand is really important for sales. - Quality of clothing is also important. - Group discussion about merchandise at the Welcome Desk – RS not at the moment. <p>Vote: Change clothing supplier For 6, Against 0, Abstentions 0</p>	<p>Clerk</p> <p>NA</p> <p>Clerk</p>
--	--	-------------------------------------

	<p>a) Masquerade Event</p> <p>The group debated the idea of masquerade ball being postponed. (matter resolved)</p> <p>d) GCU Events – Support for Sports Clubs Ongoing</p> <p>f) GCU Wolves logos on club kit website Ongoing</p> <p>h) Re:Union Bar</p> <p>RS had a meeting with Alex Strast about bur</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - 20 people is the minimum (clubs can pair together) - Amount of free food and proposed packages to be looked into by AS - Looking into healthier options - Pricing rise without consultation and miscommunication. Potential to share club and society emails with Alex. - Event pricing miscommunication – criteria is required for full use of the bar (checking bar license). - Weekend opening to be confirmed. - Looking into getting sky sports. - Facebook page is set up but it is still being worked on. - Multiple sports teams wanting food should be OK, but the system has not been effective. - CC asked: is license open to all – Yes - Allergies needing to be labelled – this is being looked into. Is there a limit to how many times clubs can have free food? BS: The views of students need to be considered. - Closing of the bar before 11pm because of lack of business means that events have had to finish early – events shouldn't have to finish early <p>i) Common Good Fund Ongoing</p> <p>k) Easy Nutrition Promotion Ongoing – writing Facebook post</p> <p>l) SRU Post Resolved in 4.b)</p>	<p>NA/RS</p> <p>RS</p> <p>Clerk</p> <p>FB</p>
--	--	---

6.	Sports Membership Currently 714	
7.	Sports Ball The group discussed the sports ball and agreed that tickets should go on sale by 15/12/17	Clerk
	Any other competent business Glasgow Taxis Cup – organising is ongoing.	Clerk
	Date of next meeting & deadline for agenda	Chair